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PTA Christmas Fayre
Success – We Raised
£9,000!
A huge thank you to everyone who
supported this year’s Christmas Fayre,
making it a resounding success! Together,
we raised an incredible £9,000 to benefit
our school and students.

The event was packed with festive cheer,
with the highlight being the magical
Santa's Grotto, beautifully run by Gemma
Skinner. A special shoutout to Paul Burton
and Ali Sinfield for their outstanding
leadership in organizing the event.

Thank you to all the volunteers, stallholders,
and attendees who made the day so
memorable. Your generosity and festive
spirit made all the difference. Here’s to an
even bigger and better Fayre next year!



Festive School Disco!
Festive Disco Success – £1,300 Raised for Our

School!
We’re thrilled to share that our recent Festive Disco was a huge hit, raising an amazing

£1,300!
The children had an absolute blast dancing the night away and enjoying the festive fun

with their friends. A huge thank you to Oli Maunsell, our resident DJ, who kept the
dancefloor buzzing with great tunes, and to Mark Murphy for ensuring the tuck shop and

bar were fully stocked.
We’re also incredibly grateful to the 28 volunteers who gave their time and energy to make

the event such a success. Your hard work and enthusiasm helped create a truly
memorable evening for everyone.

Thank you for your support and for helping to make this event such a festive triumph!

Family Festive
Quiz!

Looking for something to entertain the kids over
Christmas? The PTA has it covered!

Thank you to Hilary Hart for giving us this fun
festive quiz. 

Available on the school website & linked on
socials, with a suggested £1 donation per family.
To donate simply scan the QR code in the image



The Quiz & Curry Night is back after a sell out success
last year so make sure you secure your tickets for

what promises to be another fabulous event!
Tickets include entry & curry of starter + main + side

There will also be plenty of prizes up for grabs with a
raffle & auction on the night!

Follow our instagram @robertpiggottPTA for links to
purchase tickets





thebeautyroom_wargrave
68 HIGH STREET, WARGRAVE, RG10 8BY

Proud sponsors of the
Robert Piggott Infant & Junior School PTA

Christmas Fayre 2024

Nestled in the heart of the village of Wargrave
The Beauty Room; your new go-to for a self-care

escape.
Offering: expert skincare, luxury & intimate

treatments, beauty gifts and more. Keep your eyes
peeled, and get ready to feel your best…

DISCOVER THE NEW BEAUTY SPOT 
COMING TO WARGRAVE. 

OPENING SOON!






